
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2, 2024 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman  

Committee on Appropriations  

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations  

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting $1,177,846 funding for City of Bedford, Brown Trail project in fiscal year 2025. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is 2000 Forest Ridge Dr Bedford, TX 76021-5713 

located at. The funding would be used for infrastructure update and modernization. The project is 

an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because medians, lighting, sidewalks to fill in existing gaps, 

and pavement markings will be considered throughout the corridor with crosswalks at 

intersections, as needed, to enhance pedestrian safety. 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C.5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), 5305(a)(4), and/or 5305(a)(5).  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Beth Van Duyne  

Member of Congress 


